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Dear Mr. Blumenfeld: 

I am writing to see if you will write an artiole for us for 
publishing in our monthly publioation Daily. 

The Future of Freedom Foundation is an eduoational foundation 
whose mission is to present an uncompromising moral and 
philosophioal case for individual freedom and limited 
government. With respect to education, we call for a total 
separation of school and state--abolition of oompulsory­
attendance laws, school taxes, public schools, and all 
governmental involvement in the educational arena. 

We periodically have "theme" issues of Freedom Daily. We plan 
to devote an entirQ issue to education. 

We would greatly appreciate your oonsidering writing an 
artiole for us on the faults and failures of publio schooling. 
If you feel comfortable with showing why total privatization 
is the only solution, we would also appreciate your addressing 
this as well. If you would like to make it a 2-part article, 
that would be fine with us as well. 

A five-page Freedom Daily artiole runs between 1450 and 1500 
words. 

We are a very small foundation on a very tight budget. We are 
able to offer $250 per article ($500 for a two-parter). I 
realize that this is not very much money, but it is simply 
meant as a token of appreoiation from us. 

We now have over 3,000 subscribers from all over the United 
States and from 33 foreign oountries. With many of our 
articles being reprinted in other publications, our 

Breaking the chains of slavery through the pursuit of freedom. 



un00mpromising message is rea0hing many thousands of people. 
I am 0ertain that they would benefit from your insights and 
analysis. 

For your information. last year we reprinted your arti01e 
0alling for the repeal of 00mpulsory-attendan0e laws. 

We sure hope you give this positive 00nsideratio n. It would 

be an honor for us if you would. 


I hope to hear from you. Thank you very mU0h. 


Sin0erely, 


rnberger 

P.S. I am en010sing a sample if Freedom Daily for your 
review as well as our 0urrent promotional bro0hure whi0h has 
endorsements on the ba0k. 


